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Friday, 8th December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The children have been extremely busy this week, as always. They are very much looking forward to sharing their 

Christmas performances with you next week. Just a reminder that these will be held as follows: 

 

Tuesday 12th December at 10am – Foundation Stage Nativity 

Tuesday 12th December at 6.30pm – Y5/6 Christmas Play ‘Angels Up High’ 

Wednesday 13th December at 10am – Y1/2 Nativity 

Wednesday 13th December at 6.30pm – Y3/4 Christmas Carols 

 

All of the performances are short but very sweet! You do not have to provide any costumes or props. We do hope 

to see you supporting your child/children. Tickets went home last week. Please bring these with you when you 

attend the performances. Please also note that the school gates will close as usual on Tuesday and Wednesday 

mornings, and will re-open at 9.45am. For the evening performances, only the Burden Road entrance will be used. 

This will open at 6pm on Tuesday evening (to allow the children time to get into their costumes) and at 6.15pm on 

Wednesday evening (school uniform will be worn for this performance). Our gates will also close five minutes 

before the start of every performance. Unfortunately, if you are late you there will be nobody to let you in. 

 

There has been a record number of Graduate and Masters Awards this term, reflecting a huge amount of 

independent study completed by our older children. Well done! There have also been some excellent pieces of 

Learning Beyond the Classroom from children across the whole school. Thank you for supporting your children’s 

learning in this way. 

 

As always, thank you for sending your children to school regularly and on time. We look forward to their 

wonderful Christmas entertainment next week. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. L. A. Myers 

Head Teacher 
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